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Careers Information 
West and North Yorkshire UCAS Exhibition  
This is taking place on 26 and 27 June at Leeds Beckett University and all major UK universities will be present to 
offer information and advice on courses and universities. There will also be exhibitors representing other Post 18 
options.  For more information on this event please go to  
https://www.ucas.com/events/west-and-north-yorkshire-higher-education-exhibition-230146  
 
Want to study in the USA? 
Then you may wish to book a place at the USA College Day organised by the Fulbright Commission on  
29 – 30 September at the ILEC Conference Centre, London. With over 150 American universities present this is the 
official and biggest US university fair and well worth attending if serious about studying in the USA. For more details 
and to book a place please go to http://www.fulbright.org.uk/events/usa-college-day 
 
General Information 
Conference 
A reminder that the Conference takes place on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon. It is very important 
that you arrive on time to registration on Monday to get your individual printout of activities. There are a lot of 
outside speakers coming into school so please dress appropriately and engage positively in all activities. Lessons are 
as normal on Wednesday morning, Thursday and Friday. 
 
Peer Listening 
Thank you to those students who have signed up to peer listening. The deadline was Friday 16 June. We have had a 
lot of interest but we still need more students to sign up so all forms can be assigned peer listeners, especially boys. 
It looks great on your CV and is just one lunchtime a week from September-October.  If you are still interested we 
are going to extend the deadline until the end of the school day Tuesday 20 June. Please keep an eye out for the 
training dates which will be up in the Sixth Form café by the end of this week and in tutor folders. Training will start 
the week commencing 26 June.  Thank you for those who have already volunteered. Any questions come and see 
Miss Waters in Psychology. 
 
University visits 
A reminder to please bring a letter in from home in advance of university visits. You are allowed to attend 3 
university visits during school time, additional visits will need to be made at the weekends.  
 
Induction events 
Thank you to those students who came to the café meeting on Wednesday morning. We need a large number of 
students to help with the 2 Induction days so please sign the list in the café if you can help period 2 Monday 26 and 
or period 2 Tuesday 27 June. This will involve showing new students around school. 
 
Lanyards 
Please make sure that you wear your lanyard at all times.  

 If you have lost your ID card please order a replacement from the Finance Office  

 If you have a card but it doesn’t work, take it to the Network Office and ask them to investigate. 
 
Thank you  
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